
 

Phonemaster for the Week of June 3, 2019 

OUR END OF YEAR TESTING continues through Thursday, June 6.  Makeups will begin on 

Friday, June 7.  Testing begins promptly at 7:35 am, so it is important that students arrive on 

time.  Once testing begins, students will not be admitted to their testing room and will need to 

make it up at a later date.  This could affect their opportunity to participate in Ligonfest on 

Friday, June 7, which is one of our testing makeup days.  

LIGONFEST DONATIONS:  Donations are needed for several of our events for Ligonfest.  If 

you are able to contribute, please see the signup genius on the front page of our website.  

Ligonfest will be held on Friday, June 7.  Please encourage your child to bring a water bottle 

with them.  We will have water stations throughout the fields for students. Don’t forget to wear 

your Ligon spiritwear.  

6th & 7th GRADE AWARDS CEREMONY will be held on Monday, June 10 at 8:30 am in the 

Auditorium.  If any parents are able to assist with serving refreshments after the event, please 

email Ms. Douglas (pdouglas@wcpss.net) and Ms. Wolf (rwolf@wcpss.net).  

8th GRADE MOVING UP CEREMONY will be held on Tuesday, June 11 at 8:00 am in the 

Auditorium.   Each 8th grade student will receive two tickets to the ceremony.  No one will be 

admitted to the Auditorium without a ticket.  We will have overflow guests in the gym where 

they can watch the ceremony via live stream.  

Any parents that are available to volunteer to help serve refreshments after the 8th Grade 

Ceremony, please email Ms. Garcia at rgarcia@wcpss.net  

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

VISITORS IN THE BUILDING: Our Ident-a-kid check in at the Main Office has recently 

been upgraded.  Moving forward, Visitors and Volunteers will need their license each time you 

sign in.  It will no longer hold your information from a previous visit.  Please be sure to have 

your license with you when you come to Ligon.  

Please remember to check our website for daily updates and important information. A copy of 

this Phonemaster is posted on the website under “School News”.  

 

Have a great week Ligon families! 

 

Remember:  Ligon’s mission is to engage, educate and develop the gifts and talents of each 

child. 
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